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“Where there is no vision, the people perish ...”  Proverbs 29:18
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T h e  M o n t h l y  N e w s l e t t e r  o f  M i s s i o n  T o  H a i t i

We Need Your Help To Begin The New Year

We wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year

We want to thank you
for the wonderful way
you have supported
Mission To Haiti this
year. Your gifts have
touched the lives of
hundreds of children
and families. As we
begin the new year, we
need your help to bal-
ance all accounts. A
special offering will
help greatly. We are
excited about the
future, and the door to
ministry is open. 

Sponsors, we want to
thank you for complet-
ing your sponsorship
for 2012. If you need
information about your
account, please send us

an email or call us, and we will give you an
accounting of your sponsorship payments. Together
we are changing Haiti one child at a time.

A yellow bag of food (left) and a Gospel tract pro-
vides nourishment for the body as well as the soul.
Rice and beans in a waterproof bag will provide
food for a family for a week. A Gospel tract offers
spiritual food for a lifetime. You can provide a 20 lb.
bag of food for $20. You can give for food on our
website at www.missiontohaiti.org

How do you describe a sponsored child? Happy
and healthy. The best way to help the people of
Haiti is to sponsor a deserving boy or girl. On our
website, we have children who are waiting for a
sponsor. On a regular basis, we receive information
on children who need help. For $35 a month, you
can provide an education, meals at school, and med-
ical check-ups, making children happy and healthy.
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If you would like more informa-
tion about Mission To Haiti,
please write to:

William J. Nealey, Sr.
Mission To Haiti
P.O. Box 523157
Miami, Florida 33152-3157

Phone: (305) 823-7516
Email: info@missiontohaiti.org
Web site: www.missiontohaiti.org

Established 1981

Partnership In Missions
Dental Team In Action

Applications for Team Ministry are on our website at www.missiontohaiti.org

A team of Dental Specialists spent a week in Haiti providing care for school
children. Chad Brown from Sheldon, Iowa led the team. The team came to
apply sealant to the teeth of children to protect them against cavities. They
were able to see about 400 children. Most children never visit a dentist. 
The boys and girls were brought to the new medical clinic by bus. The clinic

is located on our mission campus at Cazeau, and it is ideal for visiting medical
and dental teams. Our goal is to complete the new clinic in 2013. Most of the
work has been done, but a few important items need to be completed. Two main
projects are water and cooling. Many of you have contributed to the building of
the new clinic. Thank you for helping make this new clinic a reality. We also
want to thank the team for the great work they did. It was a blessing. 

Mission
Teams for
2013
The mission team dates
have been set for 2013. 
They will be:

February 16 - 23
April 13 - 20
June 1 - 8
July 13 - 20
October 12 - 19

As you can see by the
dates, the teams will be
Saturday to Saturday.
We hope this will make
it easier for team mem-
bers to get time off so
they can come to Haiti.
We already have spe-

cific projects planned.
The kinds of team
members we need are:

Medical Professionals
Construction 
Maintenance
Bible School
Food Distribution
Clothing Distribution
Helpers

Thank you for your
gifts to this ministry.  
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